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Annual General Meeting (AGM) Report for MDHA Initiation Program 2020 - 2021 Season 
 
This season we had varying numbers of registrants due to several registrations.  We had 
anywhere from 45 to 62 players registered. Some coming and going depending on the 
month.  We had 82 players registered last year.  Last year the kids were broken in to 5 teams. 
This year it was 4.  We had to break those 4 teams into 8 when the number of people in the 
building went down to 10 allowed inside. 
 
Once again Tim Hortons provided Jerseys and socks to each player.  As well as medals and mini 
sticks for the year end.  The kids and parents were very appreciative. 
 
We obviously had no Fun Days this year and no HEO Assessment.   
 
We had lots of volunteers for the on ice portion.  A lot of new parents, so there was a lot of 
training that needed to be completed.   With no Managers this year, it was tougher on the 
Coaches, but they all did a fantastic job.  We had only one team where the parents needed to 
be persuaded to help out and complete the training.   
 
We received a lot of great feedback from all of the families about the Association and how we 
were to keep the kids on the ice as much as we did.  No complaints from any of the Volunteers 
or Parents about how anything was handled.  Overall, even though it was a very different year, 
it was another win for the Metcalfe Jets. 
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